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12th December, 1927,

Dear Miss Rundle,

Course for Nurse Administrators and Teachers in
Schools of Nursing,

International Students.

In revly to your letter of the 9th December will you kindly
l=t me have the account for the amount due from Bedford College for
the gbove Course? T will then put it before my Council at their
meeting on Thursday. They may prefer to pay the fees in half-yvearly
instalments, but if this is the case doubtless you will prefer
this course to all the fees being paid at the end of the Summer

Term,
Yours truly,

Secretary,




